Oriskany Central School District

Timothy J. Gaffney Superintendent of Schools 1313 Utica Street
Oriskany, NY 13424-0539
(315) 768-2058 (315)768-2057 (Fax)

Kevin M. Sommer Business Administrator

December 7, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Today, the Oneida County Health Department confirmed that they will provide a COVID-19 Pfizer Vaccination POD at the N.A. Walbran Elementary School in the Oriskany Central School District.

This is a two dose vaccination and is for **Oriskany students ages 5-11.**

Respectfully, please see the following information:

Date: First dose will be given on Wednesday, December 15, 2021

Time: 4:00-7:00 p.m.

Location: Room one, N.A. Walbran Elementary School

The second dose will also be administered here at the N.A. Walbran Elementary School on:

Date: Second dose will be given on Wednesday, January 5, 2022

Time: 4:00–7:00 p.m.

Location: Room one, N.A. Walbran Elementary School

Children will need a parent/guardian present for the vaccine to be administered. The link to register for an appointment will be shared on the District website and social media accounts as soon as it becomes available. We will communicate that information out to you as soon as possible.

Additionally, please know, parents and guardians will need to provide proof of identification when you arrive at school for your child's vaccination.

Thank you to Oneida County Executive Anthony Picente and the Oneida County Health Department for providing this opportunity for any interested parents that wish to have their child vaccinated.

We are here for you to answer questions and assist in any way we can.

Thank you for your continued support. We couldn't do this without you. We will continue to keep you updated with important information as it becomes known.

Thank you, as we are ever grateful to our Oriskany school community who continues to support our efforts to support students for in-person learning and continuing our partnership and collaboration in overcoming the impact COVID has had on our students and their families.

Please do not hesitate to contact the N.A. Walbran Elementary Principal Mr. Jim Van Wormer or our school nurse Mrs. Julianne Swienton should you have any questions throughout the process.

Thank you. Be well, be safe and have a great holiday season with you and yours.

Respectfully,

Timothy Gaffney Superintendent of Schools